
This report seems like a repeat of last month’s: the bulk of my time has been spent with the aftermath of 
the Evergreen upgrade. Even though we tested things extensively, there have been a number of places 
that tested fine then in production were a problem. Our host, Lyrasis in Atlanta, has not left us 
completely pleased here, but at least we are making regular headway against the pile of bugs.

On November 19, Chenoweth Roofing finally came to address our warranty claims and worked for a 
couple of days. When they were finished, I took a number of photos documenting the after to compare to 
the before, and submitted them to the city of Coldwater (report later in this month’s packet). I have had 
no official response from them yet.
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